
From: Ashwood, Janet
To: "jackfitz@freeholdcartage.com"
Cc: Epost HWRS (Shared Mailbox); Rainey, Julie C.; Byer, James; Valade, Vicky; Kantor, Karen E.; Bayly, Karen;

 Knauss, Elizabeth; White, John
Subject: Florida Used Oil Transporter Expiration Letter for Freehold Cartage Inc _ Freehold (NJD054126164)
Date: Wednesday, September 02, 2015 3:20:05 PM
Attachments: Freehold Cartage_Did Not Renew.pdf

Dear Mr. Jack Fitzsimmons:

Please see attached documents concerning the Used Oil registration status for Freehold
 Cartage Inc – Freehold (NJD054126164). 

Let me know if you have any questions or comments.

Thanks 
Janet
Janet Ashwood
Used Oil Program Coordinator
Hazardous Waste Program and Permitting, MS# 4560
Direct: 850.245.8789
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                                               September 2, 2015 


Sent via email / Certified Mail – return receipt 


Freehold Cartage Inc 
Mr. Jack Fitzsimmons, Operations 
PO Box 5010 
Freehold, NJ  07728 


RE: NJD054126164  Freehold Cartage Inc / Freehold, NJ 


Dear Mr. Fitzsimmons, 


According to Department records, the most recent Used Oil Transporter (UOT) registration we have on file 
for your facility is dated 02/04/2014.  Pursuant to subsection 62-710.500(2), Florida Administrative Code 
(F.A.C.), the UOT registration must be renewed annually by submitting the required documentation no 
later than March 01 of each year.  


Since the Department did not receive the required documentation for your facility, your registration 
expired on June 30, 2015.   Transporting UO without a valid registration is a violation of the law, subject to 
penalty. 


This letter is to inform you that effective immediately you are no longer authorized to transport, or market 
used oil, or used oil filters, or burn off-specification used oil, from this location, in the State of Florida.  


Please contact me immediately if this letter was sent to you in error or you require additional information. 
I can be contacted at (850)-245-8789, or janet.ashwood@dep.state.fl.us. 


Sincerely, 


Janet Ashwood 
Engineering Specialist III 
Permitting & Compliance Assistance Program 


cc: All district offices 
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